Police Scotland ward update noted - Request to Police Scotland

- **6** There was heard a report by Inspector Lyall, Police Scotland, advising the Partnership
- of the summer action plan carried out by officers to address anti-social behaviour (ASB), youth disorder hotspots etc;
- (2) of the ongoing issues with e-bikes double parking issues etc and the work by officers to address the problems;
- (3) of the monthly meetings with Housing Associations regarding ASB and more vulnerable residents;
- (4) that there had been an increase in protests which were being addressed by officers;
- (5) that Police Scotland continued to meet with Rangers Football Club regarding ongoing issues; and
- (6) of the focus on shoplifting, in particular for smaller premises within the ward.

After consideration, the Partnership noted

- (a) the report and thanked Inspector Lyall for the update;
- (b) that Inspector Lyall would investigate and report back to the next meeting of the Partnership information regarding a burger van trailer, which remained parked on the road with no registration out with match days, to check if this was parked illegally; and
- (c) that Jim Ellis, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability would report unlawful parking in and around Asda during match days to the Council's Parking Enforcement Team.